
lEC 11 1981 

Docket Nos.: 50-361/362 

Mr. Gerald P. Mot1 
Director, Field Operations 
Chem-Nuclear Systems, Inc 
240 Stoneridge Drive - Suite 100 
Columbia, South Carolina 29210 

Dear Mr. Motl: 

Subject: Request for Withholding Information from Public Disclosure 
(San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 and 3) 

By your letter dated November 10, 1981, Southern California Edison Company 
submitted "Process Control Program for CNSI Cement Solidification Units," 
CNSI Document No. SD-OP-003 and requested.taht it be withheld from public dis
closure ptprsuant to 10 CFR 2.790. A non-proprietary version and your-affidavii 
were also transmitted at that time.  

Your reasons for requesting our withholding of this information were that: (a) 
the information in the documentL is customarily held in conftence by CNSI; 
(b) the information is not avilable in public sources; and (c) the informa
tion provides CNSI with a competitive economic advantage becami e development 
of the information required extensive refources, and competitors would incur 
similar expenditures to develop equivalent information.  

We have reviewed your affidavits and material based on the requirements and 
criteria of 10 CFR 2.790 and have determined that CNSI SD-OP-003 above contains 
trade secrets, confidential, proprietary commercial or financial information.  

We also have found at this time that the right of the public to be fully 
apprised as to the bases for and effects of the proposed action does not 
outweigh the demonstrated concern for protection of your competitive ppSition.  
Accordingly, we have determined that the information should be withheld from 
public disclosure.  

We therefore approve your request for withholding pursuant to Section 2.790 
of 10 CFR Part 2 and are withholding the report listed above from public 
inspection as proprietary.  

Withholding from public inspection shall not affect the right, if any, of 
persons properly and directly concerned to inspect the document. If the 
need arises, we may sen~dcopies of this information to our consultants 
working in this area. will, of course, assure that the cons.1,tants have 
signed the appropriate agreements for handling proprietary data.  
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If the basis for withholding this information from public inspection should 
change in the future such that the information could then be made available 
for public inspection, you should promptly notify the NRC.  

Sincerely, 

Frank J. Miraglia, Chief 
Licensing Branch No. 3 
Division of Licensing 

cc: Mr. Robert Dietch 
Vice President 
Southern California Edison Company 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
P. 0. Box 800 
Rosemead, California 91770 

Mr. D. W. Gilman 
Vice President - Power Supply 
San Diego Gas & Electric Company 
101 Ash Street 
P. 0. Box 1831 
San Diego, California 92112 
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